


Dear Parents,

Please have your child read, read, read.  They can read about

anything they are interested in. Students should practice their

penmanship.  Your child should also practice addition and subtraction

facts.

There are a lot of internet sites that will reinforce skills for the

coming year.  Here are a few:

ixl.com

abcya.com

internet4classrooms.com

education.com

Funbrain.com

Bedtime Math app

Here are some other activities that will help keep your child’s

skills sharp over the summer.

Help your child pursue a passion (like dancing, sports, insects, dog

breeds, etc.)

Count change, match socks, count pairs, divide up a pizza

Make a fun mess with play dough.  Make into shapes and discuss how

each shape is different.

Exercise challenge-how far can you kick a ball or run?

Have fun!

Mrs. Lynch
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